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Don,
In your capacity as Chair of Metrolinx, I ask that you revisit the organization’s mission to ensure they are not simply
words on a website. Metrolinx’s proposal to build a train yard in Thorncliffe Park will do the opposite of what you
intend. Rather than connecting communities, you will be building a large wall and cutting oft communities. It is
never too late to consider a reasonable alternative which SaveTPARK has proposed. As a board chair myself, I
know how challenging these situations can be. However I am confident, that with all your experience, you will do
the right thing.
Regards,

Jamie

Jamie Coulter




